From: Mary Tobin

Sent: 16 December 2020 23:44
To: DevelopmentControl
Subject: PLAN/2020/0568 - objection

Categories: -

Dear Sir/Madam,

This proposal has many issues: the buildings are too tall and too dense, there is not enough affordable housing and not enough
parking.

Reducing the height of 1 tower by 4 stories to 37 storeys high does not go far enough when the highest one in the Victoria Square
development is several storeys lower at 34.

Regards,

Mary Tobin



